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June 20, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The City of Alexandria has contracted Fort Myer Construction to repair the Van Dorn Street culvert over Holmes 
Run. Work crews will be repairing the culvert concrete and metal pipe, as well as installing culvert protection. 
 
The culvert repair work is expected to begin in late June 2023 and finish by the end of December 2023. This schedule 
is contingent on weather conditions. General construction activities are permitted to occur Monday through Friday, 
7:00 AM to 6:00 PM, and Saturday, 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM.  
 
The project will require the periodic closure of a lane on Holmes Run Parkway near North Ripley Street during 
construction hours. Flaggers from the construction crew will be present to direct traffic and ensure residents have 
access to their homes. 
 
Completion of this project will require temporary impacts to certain curbside parking spaces adjacent to the project 
site in order to create access to the site. 
 
Thank you for your patience. Additional information about the Van Dorn Street culvert over Holmes Run repair 
project will be posted to the project webpage: htps://www.alexandriava.gov/capital-projects/project/bridge-
repair-van-dorn-over-holmes-run-project 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at ayoub.hassen@alexandriava.gov or 
703.746.4635.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ayoub Hassen P.E, PMP 
Technical Project Manager  
Department of Project Implementation 
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